
Join us this October for our  
biggest and brightest event

Come together on Saturday 23rd October  
at Walsall Arboretum and shine bright with  
your glow sticks and fairy lights to raise vital  
funds for your local children’s hospice. 

Take part with family and friends, 
classmates or colleagues and ‘glow 
the distance’ for Acorns around our 
fluorescent, 5km or 10km route!

acorns.org.uk/glow2021  

Adult ticket (15 years +) 	 £10
Child ticket (2 – 14 years) 	 £5
Family ticket (2A, 2C)	 £25
Under 2 years  		  Free



Glow Walk is the perfect fun, family event, and is suitable for 
all ages. By taking part you’ll be supporting Acorns Children’s 
Hospice in the Black Country to continue providing exception-
al care, love and support to local life limited and life threatened 
children and their families.

If you’d love to take part, but cannot join us on the 23rd October, 
we have a virtual option available too.

You have until the 31st October to complete your walk, on your 
own or as a group, at a time and place to suit you. 

There is no entry fee, but we ask that you raise a minimum of £10 
sponsorship. Once you’ve raised this amount we will send you your 
fundraising pack and glow accessories! 

 
•	 Fundraising pack with fun glow accessories
•	 Exclusive Glow Walk t-shirt
•	 Acorns medal on completion
•	 Exciting Glow entertainment, lights and DJ

By ‘glowing the distance’ this October you’re making  
a difference to children like Esme and their families.

Acorns is a place where Esme  
can come and have happy  
times and we can have  
valuable respite. It’s  
vital for that. Acorns  
is a real lifeline for  
the families it supports. 
Emma, Esme’s mom
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